
Finance Meeting Minutes May 19th, 2025 

Nick, April, Judi, Kim, Adam, Cindy, Carol, Kurt 

Kurt 

Where have you seen God at work 
Prayer 
 
Nick 
Minutes approved 
No Fundraisers 
Financial Report, Last year in black until August, this year went into red in March 
Thinks trending down until November 
Giving and PM Fundy donations down 
VBS this time last year donations were $1,700, this year now we have $345.00 
Nick worries about not having names on the pledge cards could make a difference 
Checking account is strong 
Plate offering is better each Sunday 
 
Early Learning 
No report 
 
Old Business 
Judi has not checked with Don Uglow about changing the PM Fundy name, but will call him 
 
New Business 
Nick passed out 2 versions for a Towerlight article about PM Fundy and people keeping up 
on their pledges. 
April suggested a different way to word version 2 and suggested we put it on cards to pass 
out each Sunday in June. When people leave the sanctuary after worship, we will have 
people at each door handing out the cards. April will work with Kurt on writing the card and 
then we can have it printed. Check the end of May balances and compare in July if the card 
helped giving. 
Some discussions that people are worried about the economy now, and that’s maybe why 
giving down 
Nick said the mortgage could be around $200,000 by the end of the year…yeah! 
 
Trustees, Adam said that we are replacing 2 compressors and a blower motor on furnaces 
 
 
Kurt, closing prayer 
 
Submitted, 
Carol Yarian 


